
12. Does this mean we won’t be able to cross-register our horses into the US anymore?
The harmonized inspection protocols are much more stringent than those of the IDHSNA so we do not foresee any issues with cross-registering Class 1 or Class 4 horses. We are starting discussions with IDHSNA to determine the fairest and most sensible way to handle Class 2 and Class 3 horses and expect to have this worked out quickly.

